
 

 

Broadwindsor Group Neighbourhood Plan 

 

Minutes of meeting 27th March 2017, 7.30 pm, at Blackdown Village Hall. 

 

Attendance – Rowland Hibbard (Chair), David Chumbley (Secretary), Brian 

Ridley (Treasurer), Steve Chubb, Brian Hesketh, Jacqui Sewell, Tim Marshall, 

Tim Bassett, John Wallis, Prue Davies and Jo Witherden. 

 

The Chairman welcomed all to the meeting. No apologies. 

 

Minutes  

Minutes of the last meeting had been previously emailed to all members.  

John Wallis requested that, as there were two members with the initials JW a 

distinction was made between them. For future reference John will remain JW 

and Jo Witherden will be Jo W.  

A copy of the minutes from the Meeting held on 28th February 2017 were 

confirmed as a true record and signed by the Chairman.  

 

Matters arising 

RH confirmed he had written to Martin Coulson expressing the Committee’s 

thanks for his work. 

 

Correspondence & Notices 

The Chairman had received notification from Bob Harris that he wished to 

withdraw from the Committee. RH and BH had both tried to alleviate Bob’s 

concerns with no success. 

 

Treasures report / invoices for payment 

Treasurer reported the following. Invoice for Call for Sites local paper advert of 

£216.00 paid. Balance was £157.83. 

 

Grant progress 

Treasurer / Chairman will apply for the next grant in April. 

 

Consultation Summary 

RH was pleased to advise that PD has agreed to take on this task with help from 

members of the Committee. 

 

Green spaces update 

Photos need to be taken and awaiting any public response. No further action at 

this time. 

 

 



 

 

Call for Sites poster / form and update for Parish 

The poster is ‘out there’ having been advertised in a local paper and around the 

Parish. Forms are available from RH and the website. RH will update Parish at 

the Annual Parish Meeting scheduled for 15th May. 

 

Environment and DERC survey 

Jo W contacted DERC. They will provide map and species list for our use. This 

will cost £160. 

 

Local photos 

Awaiting photos from various parts of the Parish. 

 

New members 

None had been located yet. The search continues. 

 

Any other business 

RH referred to an email from JW of 21st March (attached with Minutes). 

BH had produced a detailed answer to the questions raised, using the data from 

our questionnaire. After further discussion JW was happy with the outcome. 

RH thanked JW for raising the issue. 

 

RH had received an email concerning Defined Development Boundaries 

(DDB’s) asking for a response. The issue came to light as part of Loders 

Neighbourhood Plan. Jo W explained this issue in respect to the smaller parts 

of our Parish. RH to respond. 

This is a complex matter and it was decided that the issue should be discussed 

at a separate meeting to better understand the implications / options around 

DDB’s. Date etc. to be arranged. 

 

Jo W had sent an email to RH concerning the use of Neighbourhood 

Development Orders. Jo W explained what they were and how they might be 

used. RH will send to all members for us to study. There are various web links 

to view. Jo W suggested that we contact Clyst Honiton. 

 

Next meeting Tuesday 18th May, 7.30 pm. 

VENUE TO BE CONFIRMED – EITHER N’HAY OR DRIMPTON 

 

The meeting closed at 9.00 pm. 

 

 

 


